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Mavch 20, 1992

We request NRC review and approval of this License Amendment Request by August
28, 1992 to support final procedure development and operator training
activities, Further, we request that the revised Technical Specifications
become effective at the tlme either unit exceeds cold shutdewn as it comes up
from the Fall 1992 dual unit outage which is scheduled to complete the
modiflcations addressed by thls License Amemdment Request .

Flease contact us If you have any questions concerning this License Amendaent
Ruquest,

Thnanabn Parker
Manager
Nuclear Support Services

¢: Reglonal Administrater-Regisn-111 NRC
NRP Project Manager, NRC '
Senior Resident Inspector, NRC
MDH
Attn: Dy Raymond Thrun -
J E Silberg :

Attachments:

Affidavit

Exhibit A-Evaluation of rhe Proposed Changes to the Technical
Specifications

Exhibit B-Proposed Changes Marked Up on Existing Technical
Specifications Pages

Exhibit C-Revised Technical Specifications Pages
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